
 

 

Save The Date! 

Join us August 24
th

 –27
th

, 2014 and experience Big Sky Country during the 58
th

 annual 

meeting of the Association of Structural Pest Control Regulatory Officials at the 

Doubletree by Hilton Missoula Edgewater in the heart of Missoula, Montana.   The 2014 

program promises attendees a valuable opportunity to attend and participate in 

presentations and sessions focused on some of today’s most timely and important 

structural pest management and urban pesticide issues affecting regulators and members 

of the pest management industry.   

Network, participate and learn from the leaders in the regulation of structural pest management 
and urban pesticide use who are making a positive difference in the protection of human health 
and the environment against the misuse of pesticides. The conference agenda is being 
developed to include a welcoming reception on August 24

th
 followed by two and a half days of 

interactive and interesting sessions including: 

 Revisions to the Hazard Communication Standard – Implications for State Lead 

Agencies and the Industry; 

 Effective Risk Communication; 

 Threshold for Action by the EPA, State Lead Agencies and the Industry; 

 Initiatives to Address Issues with 25b Products; 

 Successful Voluntary School IPM Programs; 

 Wildlife Management Issues; and 

 The Future of Pest Management. 
 

Also, for the first time, we will be hosting concurrent select Committee Meetings during 

a general session to allow attendees to actively participate with the Committee of their 

choice.  Committees which will meet include Pest Management In Schools; Label 

Language Stewardship; Termiticide Standards; and, the newly formed Structural 

Remediation Committee! This is your opportunity to provide your input on the most 

pressing issues! 

Visit www.aspcro.org for additional information about ASPCRO.  We sincerely hope that 

you will join us once again or for the first time for this exceptional conference. 

  

http://www.aspcro.org/
http://www.aspcro.org/


 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference in Montana! 

 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

John W. Scott 

ASPCRO President – www.aspcro.org 
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